
 

 

Kingsnorth Bake-Off 18.3.22 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
       
Thank you so much to everyone who is contributing to our school 
‘Bake-Off’ and cake sale, in whatever way… 
 
Here is some information that may help on the day… 
 

 Please take any of your fabulous cakes into the main 
entrance so that they can be carefully stored. 

 Don’t forget to label any containers with your child’s name 
and class. 

 There will be buckets outside in the morning and after school 
for anyone to put spare change into with absolutely no 
pressure or obligation on your part. (of course, all monies to 
Comic Relief) 

 There will be volunteers from staff and School Council 
serving cakes from 2.30pm. 

 Donations are voluntary with some whole cakes ‘auctioned’ 
off. 

 Can you PLEASE label your cakes if they contain nuts or 
any other allergens? 

 We will begin selling the cakes at 2.30pm…but if you wish to 
bring your children to the Hall, please do so through the side 
door (near Mr Everett and Mr Clifton-Day’s Room). 

 
Thank you…we are all so grateful for any contributions that you 
can make. 
 
L. Taylor, A. Amos and The School Council 

 
 
 


